
COMMENT LETTER

November 7, 2024

ICI Comment Letter on the
Implementation of the Saver’s Match
Contributions
The Investment Company Institute submitted a letter to the Treasury Department and
Internal Revenue Service providing views on Notice 2024-65 as they work to draft rules and
processes to support and administer Saver’s Match contributions pursuant to sections 103
and 104 of the SECURE 2.0 Act. 

Read more in the comment letter.
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